

## Y.M.C.A.

## Officers

Marshall B. Wood
Grover O. Melby
Walter L. Brown
Albert Waehner

## Board of Management

Prof. C. A. Tibbals
Prof. H. R. Phalen
Mr. G. S. Allison
Prof. J. F. Mangold
(Faculty Advisor)

Under the auspices of the Armour Branch of the Y. M. C. A., the Freshman Handshake was held in the Mission at the early part of the first semester. The speakers for the evening were Professor George L. Scherger, Professor Amsbary, and Mr. Hollister, the executive secretary of the Y. M. C. A. A result of this event was the increase of membership to sixty-five.

At one of the early meetings Professor Scherger gave an interesting talk on "A Young Man's Outlook in Life" and Professor Mangold outlined the "Scope of the 'Y' Program."

The benefits of a "Y" Membership are numerous. The Club-rooms furnish a delightful place for a book-weary student to lunch, smoke and relax in the clean recreation of music, games and association with fellow students. Such associations outside of the class-room have always been recognized as a distinct advantage and helps to form those lifelong friendships, which mean so much in later life.



